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1. 




Valley Crest 2015 


“Annual meeting  and brunch”


at Christopher Daniel's


Mark your calendar!


October 25th  


11:00 a.m.











Hope you enjoy a safe summer with some fun times!


Warm Regards,


Connie Esposito


President


� HYPERLINK "mailto:cmkespo@verizon.net" �cmkespo@verizon.net�




















Warm regards,


Connie Esposito


President


� HYPERLINK "mailto:cmkespo@verizon.net" �cmkespo@verizon.net�




















Dear Neighbors,


Another hot, very humid summer has arrived! However, many of us are still digging up little maple saplings in our yards and roads. What a bumper crop of  “helicopters” this Spring! And many fields of dandelions!!


Thank you to everyone who sweeps the road or cleans out a storm drain to clear the debris! In heavy rains, it helps if drains are unobstructed.


The Board of  Directors is already looking towards Fall! We are planning our yearly meeting for all members of  Valley Crest on October 25th.  


If you are interested in the welfare of Valley Crest and would like to be involved, please let me know!! We need volunteers to take places on the Board!! Meetings require about one hour of your time, three to four times per year. New ideas and perspectives are welcome and appreciated.


FYI:  Don Ken let us know that if you have an Ash tree on your property, you may be interested to know that the presence of the highly destructive Emerald Ash beetle has been confirmed in Baltimore County. You may want to have the tree treated.











July, 2015





VCCA Annual Membership Application


NAME: 					        							





Spouse: 										


Address: 												


Phone: 					                Email 1:  				


Email 2:  					


Please return completed membership form and $25 check, payable to VCCA, to:  Dore Mobley, 2015 Dumont Rd., Timonium, MD  21093





Valley Crest Civic Association


Lutherville Timonium, MD 21093





We’re on the Web!


Visit us at: http://www.valleycrestmd.com/








TIPS TO PREVENT HOME BURGLARIES





Don't Announce Vacations On Social Media.  There have been instances where robbers actually used Facebook to determine when homeowners were away, allowing them to plot the perfect times to burglarize their homes.





Get To Know Your Neighbors.  Knowing your neighbors (and trusting them) will ensure that there's always an extra set of eyes on your house. When you're away, ask them to bring your newspaper in so it looks like someone is home collecting it. They can also look out for any suspicious activity and notify the police if there does seem to be any fishy activity while you're gone.





Get A Dog (Or At Least Pretend To).


Even if your dog would never hurt a fly, having one that will at least bark at an intruder might deter him or her from entering your home. Don't want a dog? Put up a "beware of dog" sign anyway. Just the threat of Fido might be enough to intimidate and make a burglar think twice.





Don't Leave Packaging For Expensive Purchases On The Curb. Throwing out the box for your new flat-screen TV on the curb lets everyone passing by know that you have a brand new flat-screen TV mounted on your wall. Don't tempt burglars with your pricey possessions--break down packaging and place it inside the garbage can instead of displaying it out in the open.





Use Landscaping To Your Advantage.  Prune back shrubbery to eliminate potential hideouts for thieves. If there is nowhere for them to lurk, you'll make it harder for them to hang around waiting for you to leave. Plus, overgrown foliage gives burglars a way to conceal themselves as they escape. Running across an empty, open yard is much less appealing.





Install Outdoor Sensor Lighting.  Motion-sensored lights outside your home are a great deterrent for burglars. They'll definitely be a little put off when they suddenly are standing in bright lights as they approach your house, completely visible to you and those passing by.





Install An Alarm System (Or Do Some More Pretending).  Alarm systems can be expensive, so if you don't want to spend the extra money on one, you can employ something similar to the dog method. Put an alarm system sign in the front of your home so that burglars think you have one. A home that could potentially have an alarm system is much less appealing for a potential thief than one that won't immediately summon the police.





Use Timers For Indoor Lights. By setting your lights on a timer, you can create the illusion that someone is home and actively turning the lights on and off. When you're on vacation, set the timer so that your lights turn on a few times throughout the day.





Install Window Treatments.  Use blinds or curtains, especially at night. If burglars can see inside your home, they can see what you're doing, where you're storing your wallet, and which room you're sitting in to watch TV. Window treatments will help keep your life (and valuables) even more private.






































